

Our Lady of the Nativity School

7 Somers Street, Lawson 2783 Phone: (02) 47532200

www.olnlawson.catholic.edu.au

29th March, 2019

Dear Year 6 Leaders & Parents,

ANZAC DAY MARCH AT LAWSON Thursday 25TH APRIL 2019

As Anzac Day approaches, our thoughts and prayers turn to those Australian service personnel and their families who made sacrifices to preserve the freedoms we enjoy today.

Once again our school will join with the Lawson community to commemorate Anzac Day, which falls in the second week of School Holidays. I would like to especially request the presence of our Year 6 Leaders at this commemorative service.

Mustering will be at 10:15am adjacent from the tennis courts, Queen Oak Road, Lawson. The march will commence at 10:45am and make its way to The Cenotaph.

Students must be in their <u>full winter school uniform including school hat</u>. Year 6 Leaders will play a leading role in our school's involvement in the march.

Thank you in advance for continuing our tradition of supporting our local Anzac Day March.

If you are unable to attend on Thursday 25th April, please let me know.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Lisa Samojlowicz PRINCIPAL